
 

 

 
Ref: SATPM/RM 
 
 
5th December 2023 
 
 
 
SATs Parent Information Meeting 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware your child will be sitting their SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) in May of 
next year, and we would like to invite you into school to explain a little more about them. 
 
During the meeting we will explain what tests the children will be sitting; how the tests are 
delivered; and what SATs week will look like. We will also have a selection of past papers for 
you to look at and some examples of revision guides to help them prepare. 
 
The meeting will take place on Tuesday 12th December at 3:30pm in the KS2 hall. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there where we will be able to answer any questions you 
may have. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
The Year 6 team 
Mrs Thistlethwaite, Miss Hughes and Miss Fegan 
 
 


